





Roes Grow 
	 Happy Holidays, everyone! Time keeps moving on and the kids are growing up 
quickly. Dylan is 15 and has his permit. He’s been driving go carts and our UTV at the 
lake but needs practice in the Atlanta traffic. He’s a freshman in high school and 

recommitted to TaeKwonDo this year. He achieved his second-
degree black belt in December, and we hope he’ll begin 
teaching next year. Like all teenagers, he’s growing his hair long 
(picture a llama) – do it while you can! 

	   Cole is in seventh grade and keeps us busy with his select 
soccer. He’s typically the fastest on the field, but we’re waiting 
for him to hit his growth spurt to help with some girth. He’s 
excelling at school despite 
the hours spent playing 
Fortnight with his friends. 
Both boys continue to take 
guitar lessons and love 
hanging with our dog, 
Winston. 

	 We’ve taken some intentional trips this year as 
we’ve realized that we only have a few big trips left 
before the kids leave for college. Importantly, we 
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went to London and Wales for the boys to meet Gran’s side of the 
family and walk the Gower coast and Mumbles pier. Cole is 
obsessed with Greek mythology, so our next stop was to Greece to 
see the Parthenon in person with a little coastal time too. While we 
haven’t spent much time at the lake (see driving comment), we did 
make it back to NC to visit family, celebrate a few weddings and 
attend my college reunion at Wake. 

	 Nothing much has changed with the adults - Work is going well 
and Andrea is still playing tennis. We’re looking forward to the 

holiday season. We love getting to see everyone and hope for more opportunities in the 
new year. 

	 Have a happy new year! 

-The Roes  
(Steve, Andrea, Dylan, Cole & Winston)
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